
 

 

 

Date: 20.04.2022 

Ecologist Paul Benjamin (from New Zealand) visits ECSF 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is to notify that 

 

Ecologist Paul Benjamin (from New Zealand) visits ECSF 

                
Ecologist Paul Benjamin, alumnus of University of Otago is expected to visit 

ECSF and become a part of the ventures between 24th April and 1st May, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 
Sinchan Chatterjee 

 

 


